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FLPD  

ATTEMPTING TO IDENTIFY 

ARMED ROBBERY 

SUSPECTS 
 

video link: https://youtu.be/V80fzj6GPdY 
 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred 
on Sunday, May 28th at approximately 7:44 A.M. The incident occurred at the La Quinta 
Inn, located at 5070 North State Road 7, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that two unknown suspects entered the La 
Quinta Inn and implied to an employee they were armed. The suspects ordered the 
employee to take them to the office where they demanded that the employee open the 
safe. When access to the safe was not available the suspects then removed an 
undisclosed amount of U.S. currency from the register. Suspects fled the area in an 
unknown direction. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective 
Michael Benson at 954-828-6561 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.   
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